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First and foremost a person should not have to have a financial burden to exercise a 

right. This bill puts an undue burden on the poorest and most vulnerable Oregonians. 

Oregonians that want to get a firearm for protection because they may live in a bad 

neighborhood or may live a long way from police help, like our counties in the eastern 

part of the state. Secondly magazines seldom come from a manufacturer with a "less 

then standard" 10 round capacity. 15, 20, and 30 round capacity are the standard. 

This bill also put the burden on the firearm own to prove the the standard capacity 

magazines they have were purchased before the ban went into effect. Lastly it goes 

against the Oregon constitution and the US constitution and it will do nothing but cost 

the state, counties and citizens a whole lot of money. Thank you 


